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Feh 24/94

To: All Members of the Legislative Assembly
Re: Pudlak Comments on Resolute Bay

Mi. Pudlak's connments on DPW's invulvernient with the Resulule Bay waler line
is an indicator of the tremendous waste and inefficiency of the public service.

It's already costly enough to provide the basic municipal services to our remote
commiinities lat alona have those costs ascalatad by the wacfn and inefficiancy
ol thuse providing the service.

There seems 1o be little effort on the part of this government- MLA's or
management -to come to terms with what's really happening. Yes, | do
appreciate the tremendous inertia that accompanies the buerocracy and
lime fur all the paper Lo Mlow thiough dll the layers bul isn't 4 litlle ridiculous
to have thousands of employees who do nothing but that, and spend millions
on consultants to do zip?

If thic continues, then the only reaconable <olution is to eliminate the middle man
(the GNWT) and neyuoliale direclly with the federal government fur the funds o
provide those services and provide them in a more efficient manner. You have
already seen some progress on this front.

Time is running out- let's do semethingl

| would appreciate some acknowlegement that this letter gets to you, | have

no way of knowing if this type of mail is screened out or if members of the

public can use this channel to feedback to their MLA's.

Sincerely,

A Concerned Constituent
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